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From: Ryan Morhart

Sent: June 15, 2020 4:18 PM

To: Ryan Morhart

Subject: FW: Reminder for Staff Review | LL000320 The Humbolt | 777 DOUGLAS ST

Police are accepting of earlier opening hours and the increase of one hour Sundays with no change to the occupant load
has not resulted in objections being brought forward.

Sgt Cliff Watson
Operational Planning
Victoria Police Department
850 Caledonia Ave

Victoria BC, V8T 5J8

Office. 250-995-7218




